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22nd June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

After a great deal of consideration, we feel it is the best decision to cancel our trip to Ullswater in November. The ongoing situation with Covid-19 means that a vaccine and gathering in large groups are unlikely in the foreseeable future. The financial costs may also be prohibitive for some parents in the current climate, which could mean the trip was no longer viable anyway. We tried to postpone the trip to later in the year, but unfortunately this has not proved possible. 

We know the children will be very disappointed and we are too! But these are exceptional times and we hope everyone will understand. Please note that in due course, we will reimburse any payments that you have already made. 


Kind regards



[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs N Harris

Deputy Headteacher
Walmley Junior School
Tel: 0121 351 1346
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